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 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 21st April 2023 

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.  

Government Emergency Alert 

Please remember that there is a Government alert on Sunday 23rd April at 3pm. An assembly was held at 

the beginning of the week on this matter. Please talk to your children about this at home. Further 

information can be found using the link below; 

Emergency Alert: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lGOWfFYvlEw 

 
Thank you so much for all your moving words and thoughts. Teachers will keep you in their hearts. You 

are all winners.  

The winners from the random prize draw are; Madeleine, Delilah and Eve L. 

                      

 

 



Strike Action 

As I am sure you are aware the NEU intend to 

strike on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd 

May. Our view, at present, is that we will be able 

to keep the school open as normal. We will 

however, let you know if this changes. Thanks 

 

 

                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

Operation Encompass. 

We are an Operation Encompass School, 

supporting child victims of domestic 

abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for 

more information.  

 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this 

school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead is Karen Robinson  

Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:   

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   or 

office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is 

experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: 

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  

01484 456848.                                                         

For more information about safeguarding children 

visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

West Yorkshire Cross Country Finals 

Well done to the children that took part in the 

West Yorkshire Cross Country Finals yesterday. 
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